
 
 

July 2024 

 

Dear valued customer, 

 

We hope that this letter finds you well. 

We would like to inform you that following electric gripper products will be discontinued 

as of the end of September 2024. We regret any inconvenience this may cause for 

existing users of these products, and kindly ask for your understanding regarding this 

matter.  

 

We hope that you will continue to use our products. 

 
Details regarding discontinued products 

 

If anything is unclear regarding this matter, or if you have any questions, please contact 

the following inquiry desk. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Yamaha Motor Co., Ltd. 

Robotics Operations, FA Section 

Type Model 

Date when 

sales 

will end 

Final date for 

repairs 

T type 
 (three fingers type) 

YRG-2004T End of 

September 

2024 

End of 

September 

2031 YRG-2013T 


